
To Senate finance committee 

I am writing this in favor of the closest bill HB 1168 resembling real reform. While I am 
disappointed in lower of the mills from the original it is a step in the right direction. I believe HB 
1176 is a band aid just wasteful spending and allowing the cities and counties to raise property 
taxes even more like a blank check for them. We need real reform if not I believe from the feel I 
get from people they are either disappointed of wish they would have supported measure 
number 4 and I truly feel a measure will pass next election cycle if legislature fails to do real 
reform.


